
 

 

 

Delight  
thyself also in the 

LORD; and he shall give thee 
the desires of thine heart.  Ps. 37:4 

 
 

 

20 Missions Started 
7 Churches Established 
Bible Institute Founded 

20 Years Institute Instructor 
Christian Book Distributor 
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Missionaries Since 
1973 

 

VITAL STATS ON HONDURAS 
Population: 6,500,000+ 

Pop. Growth Rate: 2.34% 
97% Roman Catholic 

 

Thanks, be unto the Lord, for each of you!    1/25/2013 
 

Dear Pastor and Church, 

 We appreciate your faithful prayers and support as well as your interest in Honduras and 

lost souls.  We enjoy serving with you as your missionaries. 

 We are working primarily with two works and helping with several others.  The mission 

work will be organized into a church this year and Brother Walter will be called as pastor.  We 

are very excited about seeing this work mature to this point. 

 We are working in the church in Colonia Matta to help the pastor get through some very 

difficult times.  His mother is in the last stages of Alzheimer's and his father is paralyzed from 

the chest down.  Both demand constant care.  They are taken care of by Pastor Polo in his 

home as there are neither facilities nor personnel here in Honduras for these needs.  The church 

is growing and has a very busy schedule meeting, four nights a week plus Friday afternoon and 

Sunday Morning.  I help with preaching and Lena and I are the young people leaders. 

 With the mission work, Friday ladies meetings, helping other missionaries, helping with 

the deaf ministry, our needy children ministry, preaching and the church work, we keep very 

busy.   

 Last week we were directing Daily Vacation Bible School (our summer school break in 

Honduras is now) with an attendance over 175.  There were souls saved and some dedications.  

We are grateful to Missionary Gayle Sparks, Mexico, who came to help us.  There were four 

great teachers and five wonderful teens working. 

  Next month we will have the national Ladies conference in our institute facilities, Lena 

will be the speaker.  Youth camp follows in April and many special events coming up.  

Our desire and ministry is to win souls, train them and organized them into local New 

Testament churches.  We appreciate your prayers and support as we continue to reach out. 

 If you need any further information please feel free to ask.  Thank you. 
 

Yours in Christ, 
 
 
 

Harold and Lena Priday 
 
 

We would like to send you our  

bi-monthly email updates.  Please send 

your email address to: 

hlpriday@gmail.com 


